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Prof. Syed Tanveer
Head of the Department



No.: F. PGZ(Adm.IPhD-20)KU/20

Dated: 10-10-2020
NOTICE

It is for the information of all those candidates who were provisionally selected (selection list available on the Departmental website) for IPhD programme in Zoology to submit their consent letter in the Department by or before 19th Oct. 2020 positively, failing which their right to admission stands cancelled. Besides, the candidates are requested to be in touch with the department.
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